Conference 2015 - Questionnaire

Image and Sound Recording at Court

In relation to questions no. 1-7 and 9 please note that there is no legislation in
Cyprus regulating image and voice recording at courts.

As far as questions no. 8 and 10 are concerned, there is no system under
which the press is informed on current cases or substantive decisions.
However, all court hearings are open to the public and in this way the press
can be present and informed about the date on which a decision will be given.
Under Cyprus legislation, photographs cannot be taken in court rooms.

Strengthening of Court PR: New trends of communication

Unfortunately, there are no social programmes organized by our courts in order
to bring the public closer to the court or in terms of corporate social
responsibility.

The courts do not use social media surfaces, but the Supreme Court of Cyprus
has an official website where someone can find information about the judiciary
in Cyprus and its structure and also some substantive decisions.

Means and measures of crisis communication

Regarding the above matter please note that there is no relevant legislation or
any other regulation.
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